

March 30, 1993

Dear Travel Scene Tours:

We would like to personally thank you for planning our trip to San Antonio. The Hardin-Jefferson Starlettes had a wonderful time at their drill team contest.

Our hotel was absolutely beautiful and so hospitable. We went on a river barge cruise down the riverwalk and also to Seaworld. Everything was pre-arranged and paid when we arrived. The admissions employees were very nice and did everything to help us to have a good time at their resorts.

I would recommend any group traveling to make their arrangements through your company. We were extremely pleased with the service we received and the low cost that we paid for such a quality trip.

Our bus driver was very nice and drove anywhere we asked him to at any time. He was there to please us, and he did that! Thank you for such a wonderful trip! We will be sure and make arrangements for our next contest through Travel Scene.

Sincerely,

Rhonda Ritter, Starlette Director

Starlettes go to marching event

The Hardin-Jefferson High Starlettes recently participated in the Marching Auxiliaries Regional Dance Drill Team Championships in San Antonio. The girls were entered in the team jazz, officer jazz and duet divisions and brought home 1st Division in each category. Those who participated were: Nicole Williams, Captain; Heather Shaffer, 1st Lieutenant; Starla Lord, 2nd Lieutenant; Mitzi Gilbert and Katie Keith, seniors; Jennifer Barnes, Stephanie Shaffer, Angie Studdert, juniors; Mandy Bonura, Amanda Kotz, Carrie Morgan, Jessica Stifflemire, sophomores; Tabitha Adams, Ashlinn Dailey, Ashley Goodeaux, Caroline Jennings, Karla Pelt, Caron Sanders, freshmen. Manager Heather Carpenter also participated.





Tri-County (Peoria) Urban League, Inc.

"Building for Equal Opportunity"

317 S. MacARTHUR HWY. • 309/673-7474 • (FAX) 309/672-4366 • PEORIA, ILLINOIS 61605-3892

An Affiliate of the National Urban League

The Travel Scene 2324 Second Ave. North, STE. 200 Birmingham, AL 35203

Dear Mr. Appling:

The Tri-County (Peoria) Urban League Board of Directors, staff and volunteers would like to thank you for the excellent service and itinerary that you provided when organizing and planning the Tomorrow's Scientists, Technicians, and Managers out of state College and Historical Tours.

The Travel Scene's assistance was really supposed to be only a temporary one time only venture. Since the service was **outstanding** and the cost was reasonable, we have had a four year business relationship!!!

The colleges and universities, the hotels, the restaurants, the advice, the guides, conformation letters, maps, the well thought out routes and exit numbers, are just a few of the great services provided!

Great personality and superb professionalism! I have recommended "The Travel Scene" to my colleagues and I will continue to do so.

Our Warmest Thanks,

Sharon Desmoulin-Kherat

Shan Do sumbulcherat

Director of Education

cc: Laraine E. Bryson

